
 

 

 

 
 
 

January 19, 2015 
 
 
 
Mr. Jose Maldonado 
President 
Old Veteran Construction, Inc. 
10942 S. Halsted 
Chicago, Illinois 60628 
 
Dear Mr. Maldonado: 
 

Congratulations! Your firm has been nominated to receive the General 

Contractor of the Year Award at this year’s 36th Annual Awards Banquet 
which will be taking place at Chicago Hilton & Towers, 720 S. Michigan 

Ave., on Wednesday, February 18, 2015. 
 
HACIA is honored to recognize the extraordinary work you have 
accomplished and the tremendous growth your company has attained 
through hard work, integrity, and professionalism.  Your achievements in 
completing projects coupled with your ability to provide a quality product, 
has set the standard for all contractors in the construction industry.  
 
For years, our banquet has been recognized as the largest construction 
dinner in Chicago, attracting over 1,100 attendees from all areas of the 
construction industry. HACIA members, representatives of Chicago’s 
government, leaders of the construction industry and corporate world will 
be in attendance.  We hope you can join us this evening in acknowledging 

your nomination and commendable efforts.  The winner of the General 

Contractor of the Year Award will be announced during dinner. 
 
We eagerly await the opportunity to recognize you at our Annual Awards 

Banquet. Once again, congratulations on your nomination, and look 
forward to seeing you on February 18th. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Neida 
Cintron-Conde, Event Manager at 312.575.0389 ext. 15. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Jorge Perez 
Executive Director 


